
 
 
October 20, 2009 
 
By E-mail 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli; 

 
RE:  EB-2009-0288 - Horizon Utilities Corporation 3rd Generation IRM Application 

 

By way of this letter, Horizon Utilities Corporation wishes to inform the Ontario Energy Board of its 
intention to file its 3rd Generation IRM Application in accordance with the November 4th, 2009 
filing deadline.   

 

Yours truly, 

 
Original signed by Indy Butany-DeSouza 
 
Indy Butany-DeSouza 
Vice-President, Regulatory and Government Affairs  
Horizon Utilities Corporation 
Tel: (905) 317-4765 
 
 


